To me this is not what should have been done. This is not what was asj to be done neither. My point is
the council should have been NOTIFIED! If we needed to hire an interim attorney, i would have been
okay for that. But what do i expect when some people habe their own private agendas. Its not over!!! If
the mayor is a council person just as the rest of us, why was he notified and also sat in the meeting with
the lady officer, Cindy Wallace, Interim City Manager John Naron and others? PLEASE ANSWER
THAT QUESTION MR. MAYOR AND MR. NARON. I mean he has the same powers, voting

...... etc... as the rest of us. Sounds like you all have put your foot in your mouths.

Also, is it true, because 1 heard, that Rusty Russ was contacted, discussed, summons any city
employees/officials, to his office to discuss/advise them in this matter with the Sgt. in question?

MR. NARON AND MAYOR GOMEZ WOULD YOU TWO PLEASE ANSWER THE QUESTION
IN THIS EMAIL?



